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I regret the delay in replying to your email.  I can confirm that Lincolnshire County Council have
no observation/comments/objection to make  
 
Anne Cant
Senior Planning Officer
Lincolnshire County Council,
County Offices, Newland, Lincoln LN1 1YL
 
Mobile:
Email: @lincolnshire.gov.uk
Teams: 
Website: www.lincolnshire.gov.uk
 

 
 

From: A47 NorthTuddenham to Easton
[mailto:A47NorthTuddenhamtoEaston@planninginspectorate.gov.uk] 
Sent: 08 March 2021 09:37
Cc: A47 NorthTuddenham to Easton
Subject: A47 North Tuddenham to Easton (TR010038): Reminder regarding a request for
information
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
I note that we have not received a response to our letter dated 26 February 2021 (attached for
reference).
 
We will be seeking an Adequacy of Consultation Representation from you in respect of the A47
North Tuddenham to Easton scheme within 14 calendar days of receipt of the application. As
such, it is important that we have the correct contact details on file.
 
I would be grateful if you could please confirm the appropriate email address and contact name
for us to send correspondence to at your earliest opportunity.
 
If you have any queries about this process, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
 
George Harrold
NSIP Officer
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lincolnshire.gov.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CA47NorthTuddenhamtoEaston%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C0d6bd63df5b047df812f08d8e2263ae6%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637508001367133807%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=MPJSDDMQxh8fkyXwsrNGAKgroGdQaVfCiweGlWjwLQw%3D&reserved=0
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National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Twitter: @PINSgov
Email: @planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Direct telephone: 
General enquiries: 0303 444 5000
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate
 

 

From: A47 NorthTuddenham to Easton
<A47NorthTuddenhamtoEaston@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 01 March 2021 09:08
Cc: A47 NorthTuddenham to Easton
<A47NorthTuddenhamtoEaston@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: A47 North Tuddenham to Easton (TR010038): Information about a proposed application
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
Please see attached letter regarding the proposed A47 North Tuddenham to Easton
Development Consent Order application.
 
This letter contains important information regarding the proposed scheme, and a request for
contact details which we would be grateful if you could provide as soon as possible.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
George Harrold
NSIP Officer
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Twitter: @PINSgov

@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Direct telephone: 
General enquiries: 0303 444 5000
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

Note: We are a Microsoft Office site. Our base version is 2010. Please make sure that files
you send can be read in this format. Any form of reproduction, dissemination, copying,
disclosure, modification, distribution and/or publication of this e-mail is strictly prohibited
save unless expressly authorised by the sender. The information contained in this message
is intended for the named recipients only. It may contain privileged and confidential
information and if you are not the addressee or the person responsible for delivering this to
the addressee, you may not copy, distribute or take action in reliance on it. If you have
received this message in error, please notify the sender(s) immediately by telephone.
Please also destroy and delete as soon as possible the message from your computer.




